
From: Ashton Hemphill <ahemphill@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 5:01 AM
To: Tammy Jones <tajones@hilcorp.com>; Freddy Proctor <fproctor@hilcorp.com>; Priscilla Shorty
<pshorty@hilcorp.com>; Shara De Velder <sdevelder@hilcorp.com>
Subject: RE: HUBER-DOBBINS 1-31 - INC - 702500094

All rig anchor markers are secured properly and old ones are disposed of.






